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I am in opposition to this bill. Not only will it cause increased violence and bullying 
toward transgender students (who have yet to be recorded causing any safety issues 
using their preferred bathrooms), it is fundamentally unenforceable without allowing 
school staff to perform highly invasive anatomy checks of students, since there is no 
record of a child's assigned sex in school records. This would lead to increased 
bullying of all students who do not appear very feminine or masculine, as well as 
traumatic invasions of privacy by adults.


